
 
 

   

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

24th September 2024 

 

Year 3 Trip to Clifton Suspension Bridge-Thursday 14th November 2024 

  

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

On Thursday, 14th November the Year 3 team have the exciting opportunity to visit Clifton Suspension 

Bridge; have a guided tour of the bridge, take part in a workshop and explore the visitors' centre.  

 

The visit will support the children to explore their geographer key question: Where do I fit within the 

UK? As well as making links to their scientists learning on rock types.   

 

We will travel to the visitor centre via coach and will leave the school at 9.15am. The coach will leave 

the bridge at 2.00pm so that children can be collected from school at the usual time. Children who 

have ordered school dinners on this day will be provided with a grab and go lunch (cheese sandwich, 

fruit and snack) to eat during their trip.  

 

Please give permission and pay for your child’s attendance on Scopay (online school dinner system) 

by Friday 18th October.  

 

If your child requires medication (e.g. inhaler) during the school day, please ensure we have this in 

school with a signed administration of medicination form. Without this, your child may not be able 

to attend the trip.  

 

If you are available to join our trip as a volunteer, please contact your child’s class teacher who will 

be keen to discuss further.  

 

Trip: Clifton Suspension Bridge  

Date: Thursday 14th November (all day)  

Cost: £18  

Lunch: children to eat home packed lunch or school grab and go lunch (both must be pre booked on 

Scopay by Friday 18th October)  

  

  



 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child is eligible for free school meals the cost of the trip will be reduced by £5 and this will 

automatically show on your Scopay account.  

  

If you have any questions about the trip please speak with the Year 3 Team.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

  

Miss Knight and Miss Saville   

  

Year 3 team   

 


